
From: Gutierrez, David G. <dggutierrez@abcwua.org> 
Date: Tue, Sep 22, 2020 at 1:31 PM 
Subject: RE: Your Plat 
To: Scott McGee <scottmmcgee@gmail.com>, Cadena, Kristopher <kcadena@abcwua.org> 
 

Scott, 

This does satisfy the comment. Thank you for providing this information. 

It might be a good idea to supplement the next submittal with this plat so the questions is answered 
with the submittal as well. 

  

Regards, 

David G. Gutierrez P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water Utility Authority 
PO Box 568 | Albuquerque NM | 87103 
505-289-3307 (o) | www.abcwua.org 

  

From: Scott McGee <scottmmcgee@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 1:07 PM 
To: Gutierrez, David G. <dggutierrez@abcwua.org>; Cadena, Kristopher <kcadena@abcwua.org> 
Subject: Re: Your Plat 

  

[CAUTION: This email was received from an EXTERNAL source]  

Hi David, 

Did the plat satisfy you that the existing easement will work? It's on the westerly 
20' of the property abutting to the east? 

Thanks- 

Scott McGee PE  

263.2905 
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